
Curriculum Committee       
April 30, 2015 

1 p.m. 
          Building 2, Room 118 

 
Members in attendance: Bryan Van Gyzen, Kent Dickerson, Lorie Thurmon, Jo Woolard, 
Suzanne Stotesbury 
Resources/guests in attendance: Dr. Crystal Ange, Benjamin Morris, Bebe Major, Lisa Hill, 
JoLinda Cooper, Keith Sullivan, Rebecca Adams, Erica Schatz 
 
I. Old Business  
The University of Mount Olive Articulation Agreement/Crosswalk was edited by UMO as 
requested. The changes were accepted by the committee, and the agreement was passed. The 
crosswalk goes into effect Fall 2015. 
 
The Human Services Technology changes were split to make less substantive changes as 
requested by Senior Staff. The new HSE change packet was then reviewed by the Curriculum 
Committee. The HSE Curriculum Change was sent back for editing to clearly note the deletion 
of the HUM elective. The edited version was later approved via electronic vote on May 5, 2015. 
The changes will be effective Fall 2015. 
 
II. New Business       
 
The LPN curriculum change was a result of new mandates provided by the state board, which 
moves from system-based learning to concept-based learning. Changes were required in the 
catalog and the program of study. While the changes are mandated by the state for Fall 2016, 
it was explained that BCCC is trying to get ahead and implement the changes early. The 
changes were approved and will be effective Fall 2015. 
 
To meet the new articulation agreement formed by the NCCCS, the N.C. university system, 
and the N.C. General Assembly requires changes to the ADN program. Changes to hours, 
courses, and prerequisites were submitted and approved by the committee. These changes will 
be effective Fall 2015. 
 
Changes to the Welding program were submitted in order to provide students will specific skills 
they will need to work with specific employers. The change adds HYD-110 and removes WLD 
212 and MEC 231. The changes were approved, and they will be effective Fall 2015. 
 
A request to add courses to the Automotive program was noted to help students become more 
employable after finishing their coursework at BCCC. AUT-221 and AUT-221A was added to 
the diploma and the Career and College Promise programs. It was noted that the title for the 
change was incorrect, so the document was sent back for editing. It was approved by electronic 
vote on May 5, 2015. The changes will be effective Fall 2015. 
 
It was brought to the attention of the board that there have been some issues with entering 
diplomas in Datatel at the state and local level because ENG 102 was included with some 
degrees as well as ENG 111. It was proposed that ENG 102 be removed and ENG 111 be used 



for diplomas for associate’s degrees. The committee agreed, and the change was approved for 
Fall 2015.  
 
The programs of study for the associate’s degrees in Arts, Science, and General Education 
were submitted for review. It was noted under the General Education description that ACA 122 
and ENG 114 were not listed as options. The item was sent back for editing. The changes were 
made, and it was approved by electronic vote on May 5, 2015. These programs of study will be 
effective Fall 2015. 
 
III. Next Meeting: TBA (It was later scheduled for Monday, June, 15, 2015.) 
  
* All votes unanimous unless otherwise noted 
 


